
 
 

 
 
 
 

University of New England Career Services 
Disclaimer Statement – Website Links 

 
The University of New England Career Services Office has provided links to 
Internet websites that are maintained by third parties over which the Career 
Services Office has no control. The Board of Trustees of the University of New 
England and the Career Services Office are not responsible or liable for the 
content, products, services, or other materials on or made available through web 
links to other websites. The opinions and views associated with the web sites are 
not necessarily those of the UNE Board of Trustees or the Career Services 
Office. The UNE Board of Trustees and the Career Services Office shall not be 
responsible or liable, directly or indirectly, for any direct or indirect damage or 
loss caused by or in connection with use of or reliance on any such content, 
products, or services on or through such sites. 
 


